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Bulletin 15.04

April 2, 2015

To: All Members

From: Robert Hope, Executive Director
Re: NOTICE OF CARRIER DELETION

Please be advised effective immediately Hermitage Insurance Company has
been deleted from our carrier list. The carrier’s policyholder surplus falls
below the State of Washington’s requirement of $15,000,000 per RCW
48.15.090. Any policies written with this carrier would require prior
approval by the Washington Insurance Commissioner on a waiver basis.
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